
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX FOR THE CITY OF NAPERVILLE, 
ILLINOIS-SPECIAL SERVICE AREA 25 (LACROSSE TRAFFIC SIGNAL) 

 
I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy for Naperville Special 

Service Area 25 (IL Route 59 and Lacrosse Lane) for 2020 will be held on 
December 15, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. Due to the COVID-19 public health emergency, 
and pursuant to section 120/7(e) of the Illinois Open Meetings Act, the continuation 
of the Illinois Governor’s disaster proclamation, and Naperville Mayor Chirico’s 
executive order determining that in-person public meetings are not currently 
practical or prudent because of the COVID-19 pandemic, this public hearing will 
be held via the Zoom virtual meeting platform. All those interested are invited to 
attend the virtual public hearing via Zoom or over a telephone to 
contemporaneously hear all discussion, testimony and votes. Public comments 
may be submitted in writing in advance of the meeting and members of the public 
in attendance may sign-up in advance to provide live, oral comments. 
 
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the 
taxing district may contact Pam Gallahue, City Clerk, 400 S. Eagle St., Naperville, 
Illinois, (630) 420-6047.   

 
II. The property taxes extended for Service Area 25 for 2019 were $68,001.66. The 

estimated property taxes to be levied for Service Area 25 for 2020 are $68,000. 
This represents a 0.00% change over the previous year. 
 

 
Pam Gallahue 
City Clerk 


